
                                                  

Congratulations Syeda Fizza Ali  

 

Syeda Fizza Ali D/o Saad Muhammad Ali, student of the BBA Program –Fall 2014 under the 

National Talent Hunt Program –Batch 2014 have secured 1st position in the HSSC Level-II (Girls, 

Pre Engineering), BISE Dera Ghazi Khan Board. On her achievement she has been invited by the 

Chief Minister –Punjab Mr. Shehbaaz Sharif to attend 3 days Capacity Building workshop at the 

Youth Development Center(YDC) Murree. The training will be held from November 27, 2014 to 

November 29, 2014. 

It will be the great honor for IBA Karachi & PEEF that she has been selected for the Capacity 

Building Workshop at the YDC Center, Murree. 

We the team members of NTHP/SFP Program congratulate Syeda Fizza Ali and wish her all 

success in the future endeavors. 

 

Coordinator 

NTHP/ STHP / Foundation Program 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


